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Friday 15th March 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 

Class 4AS Staffing Updates 
 

I would like to inform you of some staffing changes that have been made in 4AS. These changes 
will come into effect after the Easter Break – week commencing 15th April.  
 
After many years of dedicated service to Broadway Junior School, Mr Scott has requested a reduction 
to his working week due to family commitments. He will remain a valued member of the team on 
Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Importantly, he will remain your child’s class teacher. In order 
to allow Mr Scott this important time away from work, we have recruited a new teacher to the team.  
 
After Easter, Miss Suddick – an experienced teacher – will join our school and she is very much 
looking forward to moving into a part-time role. She will teach in 4AS on Thursdays and Fridays. 
This will allow her precious time to look after her own, young family. 
 
In the coming weeks, Miss Suddick will spend time here so that she can get to know the children 
and be ready to start this change with minimal disruption for everyone. She has written to you all 
briefly, overleaf.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school should you have any questions or queries.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr. D. Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher  

  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
My name is Miss Suddick and I am really excited to be joining the team at Broadway Junior 

School. I have been working as a class teacher for the last ten years and I am passionate about 
children’s learning and education.  

 
During my teaching career, I have taught a range of different year groups. There are lots of 

wonderful, new things happening in school at the moment and I am looking forward to embracing 
these with you and your wonderful children! I will be visiting the class on Thursday 21st March and 

Wednesday 27th March so it will be lovely for me to meet everyone.  
 

Between now and the summer term, I am wishing you all a lovely Easter break.  

 


